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Term    Summer    April 2022 
 

Mars Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a relaxing break and have all recovered 

from the visit from the Easter Bunny.  

As we prepare our Year 6s for SATs, most of our focus will be 

on revising key concepts, especially around the 4 number 

operations and then shape and problem solving afterwards. 

Our English and History topics will be linked this term as we will 

learn about Empires and why they rose and fell. Through this 

topic we will learn how to write persuasively, as well as 

balanced arguments.  

As Geographers we will study the evidence that 

cartographers have given us to compare the growth of 

empires. 

Our science this term will focus on Evolution and how living 

things have adapted to their environments over time.  

As Artists we ask the question, What makes a skyline so striking. 

We will learn techniques to help us build a 3D picture to 

create our own skylines. 

In other topic areas we will find out about religious stories and 

online safety. 

Any questions, please feel free to contact me or speak to me 

at drop off/pick up.  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Youngman, Mr Arlow and Miss Hooper 
 

  

 

 

Weekly Event 

Tuesday– PE 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 Although the weather 

is changing it is still 

deceptively cold, 

please could children 

have a coat in 

school.  

 Gates open at 8:20  

 School starts at  8:30 

 PE is on a Tuesday. 

Children will be 

changing in school so 

please bring in kit to 

hang on your peg.  

 Celebration assembly 

in school - 

Friday 29th April 

Friday 20th May 

 

 Southwold Lions May 

Day Fete- Sunday 1st 

May 

 SATs week beginning 

9th May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mars loved 

learning the 

Haka last term- 

some very scary 

war faces here 

 


